
The Second Sunday in Ordinary Time  -  14th JANUARY 2018 

 
Priests of the Parish:  Fr Jim  Mulherin OSM PP 

    Fr. Liam Tracey OSM 

Parish Office  :   Mon – Thursday 9.00 – 1.00 p.m.            
Chairperson  P.P. Council:  John Phelan 
Secretary P.P.C.     Mairead Murray 
E-mail  :          marleyparish@eircom.net             
Website:     www.marleygrangeparish.ie 

 

The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 2018 takes place from 

18th to 25th January. On Sunday next, 21st January at 3.30pm, the Parish of Our Lady of 

Good Counsel, Ballyboden, will host the Ecumenical Worship Service when we will join 

in prayer with members of the Christian Churches in this area. The theme of the Week of 

Prayer is ‘That All May Be Free’ recognising the serious injustice of Human Trafficking, 

Modern Slavery, Treatment of Migrants and other contemporary issues of concern to the 

Christian Churches.  

 

 

 

 

SHARING CHRISTMAS GIFTS 

A big  “Thank You” to all who left non-perishable gifts for Crosscare, the Social 

Support Agency of the Catholic Archdiocese of Dublin.  It is very much appreciated. 

 

 
 
 

 

The Bethany Group is a voluntary Parish based Ministry which aims to help those 

bereaved and grieving who are asking for help.    It provides the bereaved person the 

opportunity to talk in confidence with a trained listener.     Members are available on the 

third Tuesday of the month from 7pm to 8pm.   The confidential contact number is 087 

4470369 and the next meeting will be in the Parish Centre Tuesday 16th January 2018  7.00 

pm 

We Welcome into our Faith Community Babies Baptised on 7th January. 
Mila Mia Slattery Bordenave and Ronan Leo Hayes. 

                   Congratulations also to the proud parents.                                          

 
 

The monthly collection for The St. Vincent de Paul Society will be taken up 

after all Masses on 13th & 14th.     Your on-going generosity is very much  

appreciated. 

 

There is an opportunity to see a local man, Alan McMahon ( from 

Hermitage) in an award -winning play by Clare playwright John O Donovan in 

the Project Arts Centre, Temple Bar .The play is called "If we got some more 

cocaine I could show you how I love you". (16 Jan to 3 Feb), Tickets 8819613 or 

www.projectartscentre.ie                                                                               

Masses for the coming week: 
Monday 15th January – 10.00 am – Intentions of 2 families. 
Tuesday 16th  January – 10.00 am – Holy Souls. 
Wednesday 17th January – 10.00 am – Anniversary - Elizabeth Carey  RIP 
Thursday 18th January – 10.00 am – Mass Intentions Book 
Friday 19th  January  - 10.00 am – Anniversary Nora & Matthew Fitzgerald & Sean Moroney RIP 
Saturday 20th January – 6.00 pm – Anniversary – Tom Higgins RIP 
Sunday 21st January – 10.30 am – “Do This in Memory Mass”  
                                        -12.00 am 1st Anniversary – Ciara Mullin RIP 

Condolences  
Andrew Francis (Frank) Gill, Ranelagh, Dublin and late of Murneen, Claremorris, Co. Mayo. 7th 
January 2018. Loving husband of Mary and father of Frank, James, Sharon and Annie. Dearly 
missed by extended family and friends. 
Barbara Suttle (née Bowden), late of Rathfarnham, 7th January 2018, suddenly. Devoted wife of 
Simon and loving mum to Anna, Tom and Helen. She will be deeply missed by her husband, 
children, mother Kitty, sisters Denise and Ann, brother Ian and all her family. She will also be 

missed by all the people she touched in the many things she was involved in. 
MAY THEY REST IN PEACE 

Junior Infant Applications: 
Junior Infant application forms for the school year 2018/2019 are now available from 
the school office or on our school website www.divinewordns.ie.  The closing date for 

applications is Friday 26th January and 1st round offers will be made by February 23rd. 
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